Photo

The Spring Faculty Retreat was held Jan. 8-9 at Camp Chrysalis near Kerrville.  During the retreat many hiked to the cross at the top of the hill – can you spot your professors?
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Miscellaneous

Mexican Dance Class – Beginning Jan. 29, Dr. Ana María González, assistant professor of modern languages, will offer a free Mexican Dance Class to the TLU community on Thursdays from 7:30 – 8:30 p.m. Colorful costumes will be provided and no experience is necessary. The class will continue through April 30.  For more information, please contact her at agonzalez@tlu.edu or x6086

Rotary District 5840 (this part of Texas) is seeking applications for a Rotary Group Study Exchange Trip to Grenoble, France and the surrounding region from March 30th to April 27th this year.  GSE is an annual international exchange program involving young professionals in a variety of occupations.  Applicants must be employed, can NOT be members of Rotary International, and must be between the ages of 25 and 40 by the time the trip begins.  Those selected will meet with counterparts in France, and later this year a similar group from Grenoble will return the visit to Texas.  Four people will be selected for the GSE trip.  All expenses are paid by Rotary.

If you or someone you know is eligible and interested, contact Steve Anderson by Feb.5th.  For more information about the GSE experience, talk to Dr. Maria Avalos, who was part of a GSE visit to Germany in 2006.  

